
Letter:  Chamber  says  thank
you
To the community,

Despite the power outages and high winds in the South Shore,
the Marriott Grand Residence Club was warm and cozy with power
on Thursday night, which made it the perfect first stop for
Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce’s annual Winter
Wine Walk Business After Hours Mixer.

Nearly 100 guests began their tours at the Marriott Grand
Residence Club with a taste from Crystal Basin Cellars before
embarking on a tour to participating businesses. Each shop
welcomed attendees with food, drinks and raffle prizes. It was
a  fun,  blustery  night  that  included  great  food,  wine  and
friends.

A  special  thanks  to  Yellow  Cab  and  Good  Samaritan
International  for  providing  safe  ride  vouchers.

Best,

Shannon Earley, chamber communications coordinator
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